
Open House for 
Transfer Students
A. James Clark School of Engineering

FEBRUARY 14, 2025
Where: A. James Clark Hall - Zupnik Forum

When: 9:30am - 1:30pm

IN-PERSON EVENT
Join the Clark School on February 14th for our Open 
House for Transfer Students. Speak one-on-one with 
our students and staff and learn more about our majors, 
admissions process, student support programs, 
scholarships, and student life. Tour our newest 
engineering labs and research facilities, and discover 
why the world goes to Maryland Engineering! 

Questions? Contact us at FutureEngineer@umd.edu. 

Register with the QR Code above!




